
From: Ron Wolff <ron@wolffengineering.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2023 7:50 AM 
To: Jim Grappone <grapponej@southington.org> 
Cc: David Lavallee <lavalleed@southington.org>; Mandy Taylor <taylorm@southington.org>; Jennifer 
Montone <montonej@southington.org>; kellyc@bycarrier.com; Eric Carrier <carrierexc@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: SPU # 677 #38 Lavender Lane 
 
EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 

Good morning Jim, 
Attached to this email are updated plans. 
The following is a response to your review comments: 

• A callout for a cleanout/inspection port and a detail for the underground storage 
chambers has been added to the plans. 

• A detail for the proposed yard drain has been added to the plans.  The yard drain is not 
a drywell, it collects runoff from the low point between the house and garage and 
directs it to the underground storage chambers. 

• The yard drain discharges into the leader drain collector pipe around the house. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
Ronald Wolff, P.E. 
WOLFF ENGINEERING 
Cornerstone Professional Park, Suite C101 
39 Sherman Hill Road 
Woodbury, CT 06798 
Email: ron@wolffengineering.com 

web: 
https://link.edgepilot.com/s/c775389a/k4ni7I9tZkCd1IBOMK1nAA?u=http://www.wolffengineeri
ng.com/ 
Tel. 203.263.7447 

Fax. 203.263.0060 
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